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Dear parents and carers,

Thank you to everyone who attended our recent online safety training. I hope you found it informative
and helpful.

We understand that not everyone was able to join the session but may still want access to the
information shared. You can view a recording of the session using the link below Online Safety Training
Recording

The recording is just over ten minutes long and highlights some key challenges we’ve observed that
affect our children and families. It also outlines practical steps we can take, both individually and
together, to help keep our children safe online.

Thank you for your continued support in making our community a safe and positive environment for all.

Assembly Focus

It was great to have some professional
basketballers in to help inspire our children

Star of the Week

Occasionally I have to be out on a Friday and miss
my usual Star of the Week slot. I’ll be catching up
with all the children this week and add their photos
to next week’s newsletter.

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/FdODNVAcBeyFBDpyQ2fxOp-pU8093U0-yK80w6u2xP1uNFQFuJLSdnvdU-LfsH42.SHQpaaV5OKrsf2rr
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/FdODNVAcBeyFBDpyQ2fxOp-pU8093U0-yK80w6u2xP1uNFQFuJLSdnvdU-LfsH42.SHQpaaV5OKrsf2rr


EYFS

This week in Nursery and Reception we

enjoyed Pedal Day. We talked about keeping

safe on the road for road safety week. It was

lovely to see how well the children are

progressing with their physical skills.

E-safety update

As discussed in the e-safety workshop, in our

newsletter we will send links to articles and

features we think will help you keep your children

safe online. This first link takes to yo the home

page of the online safety hub
https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/

KS2
To support their learning in Beliefs & Values, Y4

and Y5 have been visited by Groundbreakers for

a Diary of a Disciple workshop. This included

exploring a comic-style version of Luke’s Gospel,

as well as taking part in craft and drama

activities. We had lots of fun!

Year 6

This week, Year 6 had the privilege of a visit from

Kirsty Hart JP, a local magistrate, as part of their

PSHE learning. Kirsty shared fascinating insights

into what it means to be a magistrate, how the

court system operates, and the responsibilities

involved in upholding the law.

The session was interactive and engaging, helping

pupils understand the importance of justice,

fairness, and making responsible choices. It was

an invaluable opportunity for the children to

explore real-life applications of the law and how it

impacts our community. A big thank you to Kirsty

Hart for inspiring our future citizens.

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/


Upcoming event
Please find details

about a Christmas crafts

afternoon Alexandra Park

Parents Association

(APPA) are hosting in

December. All of your support

is always appreciated.

Thank you.




